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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex opposed to 10:1 leverage

Please do not decrease leverage to 10:1. We traders have a hard enough time already adjusting to the
recent change to 100:1 leverage. Placing a cap on the free market system and taking away our liberty is
an act of communism. Please leave us alone. If your intent is to protect us this is not doing the job.


